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IPA Presents on Round 2 of RECOVR
Survey to Cote d’Ivoire's Ministry of
Education

On March 17, IPA Cote d’lvoire shared the insights of the education section of the second
wave of the <a href="/recovr/recovr-survey">RECOVR survey</a>. This two-hour session
was hosted by M. Raoul Koné (Deputy Chief of Staff of the Ministry of Education of Cote
d’'lvoire). <a href="/people/Loic-Watine">Loic Watine</a> (Director of the Right-Fit
Evidence Unit, IPA) presented key findings related to the various distance education
programs that had been put in place during and after the COVID-19 lockdown in 2020, as well
as the relevant policy implications. In addition to various representatives from the Ministry of
Education, representatives from the Jacobs Foundation, which funded part of this work,
TRECC, and Teaching At the Right Level Africa, were also part of this hybrid in-person/virtual
meeting.This event followed the presentation of the results of the first wave of IPA's RECOVR
survey at the Ministry in July 2020. With these sessions, IPA Cote d’lvoire aims to continue to
support the generation and use of evidence to inform programs and policies to benefit young
students across Coéte d'lvoire.To learn more, see the presentation slides <a
href="/sites/default/files/E%CC%81ducation%20a%CC%80%20distance-
IPA%20RECOVR%20C0%CC%82te%20d%27Ivoire%20Mars%202021.pdf">here</a>. Note:
The presentation is in French.<h2>City</h2>Abidjan<h2>Country</h2>Coéte d’lvoire



